

East Dale Road Melton, North Ferriby East Yorkshire, HU14 3HS

Tel: 01482 631208 Fax: 01482 636703

enquiries@southhunsley.org.uk southhunsley.org.uk

To: Parents/Carers

Our Ref: 87442372

22 March 2023

**Re: Allotment Project** 

Dear Parents/Carers

We are writing to invite you and your family members, including grandparents or members of the community that you may know, to a meeting on Monday, 17 April 2023 at 4:30 pm in room Melton 1 at South Hunsley School to discuss the allotment project that we would like to start in the grounds of our school.

We believe that an allotment project in our school would provide our students with an excellent opportunity to learn about sustainable living and healthy eating, which are very important topics in our Eco-Schools work.

The school is excited about the prospect of involving parents, grandparents, and members of the community in this project, and hope that you will be interested in joining us on Monday afternoons after school, starting on the 15 May 2023. As a volunteer, you will need to complete the DBS application process, which can take a few weeks. I will be able to tell you more about this at the meeting.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss how we can make this project happen and to answer any questions you may have.

I believe that this project has the potential to make a positive impact on our school community and beyond, and I look forward to hearing your thoughts and ideas, as well as those of your family members and community acquaintances.

Please let me know if you and your family members can attend by emailing me at mireille.digard@theeducationalliance.org.uk by Wednesday, 29 March 2023.

Thank you for your time, and I hope to see you and your family members at the meeting.

Yours faithfully

Mireille Digard

**Teacher and Trust Sustainability Lead** 



